
 

 

NEWSLETTER 17th of March 2017NEWSLETTER 17th of March 2017NEWSLETTER 17th of March 2017   

GUSTON 
CHURCH OF ENGLAND PRIMARY SCHOOL 

 

Week 5 
 

Mon 20th Mar 
3-4pm Homework 
Club 
 
Tues 21st Mar 
Football Club 
Cancelled 
 
Wed 22nd Mar 
3-4:15pm  
Hi5 Gym Club  
 
 
Thurs 23rd Mar 
3-4:30pm Hi5 
Football Club 
 
Fri 24th Mar 
RND 2017 
2:30pm Owls  
Class Assembly 
3-3:45pm Running 
Club 
 

Week 6 
 

Mon 27th Mar 
3-4pm Homework 
Club 
 
 
Tues 28th Mar 
 
 
Wed 29th Mar 
3-4:14pm          
Hi5 Gym Club  
 
 
Thurs  30th Mar 
3-4:40pm Hi5 
Football Club 
 
 
Fri 31st Mar 
2:30pm Squirrels 
Class Assembly 
3-3:45pm Running 
Club 
BREAK UP FOR 
EASTER 
HOILDAYS! 

                         OUR SUPERSTARS!   
                                       Congratulations!  

 

Our superstars this week are: Aasrith, Jimmy, Rojana,  

                                   Oliver and Darcey!                                     Well done! 

Churchy Chatter 
This week we have been 

focusing on peace.  How 

can we be at peace with 

each other.  Ask your child 

how having salt inside them helps 

make peace with one another…. 

COMIC RELIEF 2017- 24th March 2017 

School Council have decided to ask children to 

dress in red for RND.  So please dig out all the red 

you can find!  

Red noses and the glow in the dark wristbands 

are on sale NOW!!  

Visit to Buckingham Palace 
On Wednesday (14th March) 2RGR were presented 
with their medals for service on Operation TORAL by 

Colonel in Chief, HRH The Prince of Wales.  The event 
took place in the Ballroom at Buckingham Palace.  On 

behalf of everyone at Guston School, I would like to say 
a huge congratulations!  

Order your school uniform online from Tesco or School Trends.  Please see links below:  

www.tesco.com/ues or www.schooltrends.co.uk  Please ensure that you register before ordering 

 

Telephone 01304 206847 Website: www.guston.kent.sch.uk 

e-mail: admin@guston.kent.sch.uk or headteacher@guston.kent.sch.uk  

 Writer of the Week.. 
 

                    Nominations this week are: Elijah, Nayan, Suhana, Kiera, Prejuta 
and Ningsam. 

 

 

                         The winner this week is…SUHANA! 
 

                                                        Please turn over to read her work.   

Thank You!  

We raised £175.40 For 

Elsie Rigby towards her trip 
to Nepal.   

Thank you all for your  
      generosity for such a      

         good cause.   

Gurkha Everest Expedition 

2017 

In 2015, 16 serving Gurkha  

soldiers attempted to  

summit Everest in  

celebration of 200 years’ service to The 

Crown.  Sadly, on the 25th April 2015,  

Nepal was hit by a catastrophic earthquake bringing chaos 

and destruction to the Gurkha's homeland.  As a result, the 

majority of the team were stranded for several days at Camp 

1 on the mountain.  They then went on to co-ordinate the 

helicopter rescue of 120 climbers and Sherpa from  Camp 1 

back to base camp.   In April 2017, the team will return to  

Everest to finish what they started in 2015.   

We wish them the very best of luck and will be following their  

progress closely.  If you want to follow their progress too, then 

go to:  www.gurkhaeverest2017.co.uk or @G200E.  

Thank you.       

Experience Easter 
We will be celebrating  

Easter differently this year, and 

will be having an ‘Experience 

Easter’ event on Friday the 31st 

in the afternoon rather than our 

usual worship assembly.  

A leaflet will be out 

coming soon, keep an 

eye out for it! 


